N ovember 27, 1936

Dear M1, Hellbron:

This will acknowledge receipt of your
letter of November <0, 1956. I have asked
Mr. Ernest Angell, hKeglonal Administrator
of the Securitles und Exchunge Commiscsion, for
the region comprising Connecticut, New Yorg,
Pennsylvania, and New Jersey, with orfices at
1<0 Eroaaway, New Yoirk City, ana Mr. James
Caffrey, heglonal Adaministrato: ror the New
England regsion, with offices at 82 Devonsnlre
Gtreet, Boston, Massachusetts, to represeat
the Coamission st the proposed meeting of the
Eastern Group of the National Assaciation of
Securities Commissioners. Mr. An;ell and
Mr., Caffrey will communicate witn you shortly.

Sincerely yours,

Jumes M, Landils
Chclirman

Mr, Seymour M, Eecilbron, Comwissioner
Pennsylvania Securities Commission
Harrisburg, P ennsyivania. :
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